
-----Original Message----- 
From: Carol L. Francis [mailto:francis@bozpat.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, May 02, 2006 5:06 PM 
To: AB93Comments 
Subject: Comments on Proposed Rules Relating to Continuation Practice (71 Fed. Reg. 48 (Jan. 
3, 2006)) and Examination Practice (71 Fed. Reg. 61 (Jan. 3, 2006)) 

  

Please find attached comments on the Proposed Rules:  

"Changes to Practice for Continuing Applications, Requests for Continued Examination 
Practice, and Applications Containing Patentably Indistinct Claims", 71 Fed. Reg. 48 
(Jan. 3, 2006); and 

  

"Changes to Practice for the Examination of Claims in Patent Applications", 71 Fed. Reg. 
61 (Jan. 3, 2006)  

These comments are submitted on behalf of Bozicevic, Field & Francis, LLP. 
  
******************************************** 
Carol L. Francis, Ph.D. 
BOZICEVIC, FIELD & FRANCIS, LLP 
1900 University Ave, Suite 200 
East Palo Alto, CA 94303 
Main: (650) 327-3400 
Fax: (650) 327-3231 
Email: francis@bozpat.com 
******************************************** 
 


























